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FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 15 Dec 2000

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:
Enclosed please find my regulatory assessment fee per your request.

Please be advised that WCE Communications has discontinued operation of its
payphone service business effective with the date of this letter.

Two important factors caused me to discontinue my payphone business. They
are:;

a. Declining payphone revenues
b. A continuing increase in vandalism at each of my payphone sites.

These two factors combined with increasing maintenance costs hastened the
end of my payphone business. It simply became too expensive for me to
operate!

I have already cancelled my payphone service with BELLSOUTH and I am selling
all of my payphone equipment.

Regards,

Dt

Owner, WCE Communlcatlons
P.O. Box 6264
Panama City, FLA 32404
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